
Chairwoman Williamson, members of the Committee… 

My name is:   Miriam Reinhart 

My address is: 30710 Luckey Lane, Junction City, OR 97448 

I am writing in support of HB 2927, the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact (NPVIC) Bill. 

All votes should count the same when electing the President, and every voter, regardless of party 

affiliation, deserves to have their vote count. But this is not the case under the current electoral 

system. A few key swing states carry much more weight when electing the President than all the 

other states. I have read that in the last election about 80,000 voters in three states effectively had 

the deciding vote as to who should become President. This is obviously unfair to the many 

millions of voters who cast their vote for President. 

The National Popular Vote Interstate Compact will rectify this injustice and make every vote 

count regardless of whether the voter is a red voter in a blue state or a blue voter in a red state. It 

is well past time that the current method of assigning electors be changed so that the process of 

electing a President is legitimate in the eyes of the voters. 

 

Sent from my iPad 
 


